PUBLIC NOTICE
2023 MUNICIPAL GENERAL ELECTION POST AUDIT
[bookmark: _GoBack]NOTICE OF MUNICIPAL GENERAL ELECTION POST AUDIT: THE SAN JUAN COUNTY CLERK’S OFFICE WILL BE AUDITING THE GENERAL ELECTION FOR THE CITY OF MONTICELLO AND THE TOWN OF BLUFF. THE AUDIT WILL BE HELD ON TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 28, 2023 AT 2:00 PM, AT THE SAN JUAN COUNTY ADMINISTRATION BUILDING LOCATED AT 117 SOUTH MAIN STREET, MONTICELLO UTAH. 
ADDITIONAL INFORMATION RELATING TO THE ELECTION, INCLUDING EARLY POLLING PLACES, EARLY POLLING PLACE HOURS, BALLOT DROP BOX LOCATIONS, QUALIFICATIONS OF VOTERS, AND SAMPLE BALLOT MAY BE OBTAINED FROM THE FOLLOWING SOURCES: WWW.SANJUANCOUNTY.ORG SAN JUAN COUNTY FACEBOOK PAGE; OR BY CONTACTING SAN JUAN COUNTY CLERK OFFICE BY PHONE 435-587-3223 EXT:4 BY EMAIL ELECTIONS@SANJUANCOUNTY.ORG. UTAH STATE CODE 20A-5-101 (4)


